
 

Parish Office Hours 

Monday and Tuesday:  
9.00am - 12.30pm  
Closed on Wednesday 
Thursday and Friday:  
9.00am - 3.30pm 
 

Parish Priest:  
Fr. Melvin Llabanes 
Parish Secretary:  
Mrs. Lynn Kuczera  
 

Sacred Heart Primary School 
Principal:  
Mr Michael Russo 
e: principal@shcroydon.catholic.edu.au 
t: 9724 4333  
w: shcroydon.catholic.edu.au 
 

Sacrament of Baptism 
Baptism will be celebrated by  
appointment following a  
Baptism Preparation Program. 
Sacrament of Marriage  
By appointment with at least  
6 months notice. 
 

St. Vincent de Paul 
If assistance is required, contact  
St Vincent de Paul: 1800 305 330  
(Free Call) 

Catholic Women’s League 
Please contact the parish office 

Parish Choir 
Please contact the parish office 

50 Monastery Drive (PO Box 573), Croydon VIC 3136 

T: 0416 923 484  | E: contact@sacredheartcroydon.au 
sacredheartcroydon.au  | facebook.com/monasteryhill 

13th SUNDAY in ORDINARY TIME 
2 July 2023 

Mass Times 
Saturday: 6.00pm Sunday 9.30am 

Tuesday to Friday: 9.30am 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Friday after 9.30am Mass 

Saturday 5.30pm until 6.00pm  

PLEASE PRAY FOR: 
 

We pray for all who are sick,  
especially,  

 David Wyers, Bill Gallagher,  
Leonie Flint, Brodie, Nicola,  

Monica Murphy, Betty Croker,  
Michael Westworth,  

Olga McDonald, Edith Moyes,  
Keith Moyes,  

Catherine Murtagh,  
Kevin & Carol Collins,  

Colleen Skedden,  
Ron Buchanan, , Lucy Horgan, 

Shannon Hannaford,  
and Beryl Clark. 

 

We pray for those parishioners that are unable 
to be among us this weekend and for  those 

who have died recently. 
 

And for those whose anniversary occurs at this 
time:  Elisa Batallones 

 

Next  Week: 14th Sunday Ordinary Time Zech 9:9-10; Rom 8:9, 11-13; Mt 11:25-30 

SATURDAY 9 July 
Eucharistic Ministers 
Sr Lee and Linda Correia 
Reader 
Orietta Wheatley 

SUNDAY 10 July 
Eucharistic Ministers 
Janet Beck, Josie Bevi and Wilma DeJong 
Readers 
Jenny Majoos and Lisa Mathew 

http://www.sacredheartcroydon.au
https://www.facebook.com/monasteryhill


Replacement of the  

Monastery Windows 
 

The quote for the replacement of 
the windows  of the monastery will 

be approx. $2500 per window.  
 

If you would like to contribute  
financially to the repair of the  

windows by a one off donation or  
6 monthly donations, our account  

details are: 
 
Bank: N.A.B.   
Acct Name:   Sacred Heart   
   Church  Croydon 
BSB:  083 347               
Account No.:  46436 3811 
Reference: Windows 

Update - Credit Card Giving for June 
For those parishioners who give via credit card each month, unfortunately, we will not be able to 
process the giving for June.   The credit card offerings for July will be processed on 1st July 2023. 
 

We are not able to process any extra payments to make up for the June pledges. 

NEW Thanksgiving  

Envelopes 
 

Envelopes for the new financial year are availa-
ble to  collect from the narthex. If you cannot 
find your allocated box of envelopes please  
contact the parish office on Ph: 0416 923 484.   

CHURCH HEATING 

 
The gas heaters in the church are turned on  
before mass begins in an effort to  take the chill 
out of the air, they are then turned off when 
mass begins. On very cold days the heaters will 
be turned back on once the Liturgy of the Word 
is finished. 
 
The heaters are old, inefficient, noisy and leave 
an odour.  We will be looking into different heat-
ing options in the near future as gas heating is 
no longer viable in the long term. 
 
In the meantime it might pay to “Rug up” when 
you come to church. 

Laundry café   

  

The Café will be closed during 
the June/July school holidays. 

Catholic        

Women’s League 

Our next meeting will be held on   

Friday 7th July  

In the Rose Room 

After mass 

World Youth Day 

Next weekend at our 9.30am Mass a group 
of young parishioners from our Parish will 
be sent forth as World Youth Day pilgrims.  
These parishioners will go to Lisbon to 
deepen and celebrate their faith with 
young Catholics from around the world. We 
will bless their journey and pray for them as 
a community. 

Come and join us for a cuppa after mass 

today to celebrate the anniversary of                           

Fr Melvin’s Ordination 


